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Town of Ridgefield 
Charter Revision Commission  

 
CANCELLATION OF A SCHEDUED REGULAR MEETING 

 
 
 
By action taken by the Charter Revision Commission on March 12, 2018, the 
Regular Meeting of the Charter Revision Commission scheduled for March 
26, 2018 has been cancelled. 
 
 
 
 

For CRC Notices, Meeting Dates and Minutes please visit:  
www.ridgefieldct.org/charter-revision-commission 

 
Email the CRC at crc@ridgefieldct.org 

 


